From: owner-utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org [mailto:owner-utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org] On Behalf Of Kerin Delaney
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 12:22 PM
To: utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org
Subject: [NCLC UtilNet] Shut-off protection
Hi,

Can you get shut-off protection if the client is gravely ill and in the hospital and the rest of the family is in the home? (that is the person with the serious illness is not currently in the home?)

Thanks,

Kerin Delaney

Falmouth Service Center

From: owner-utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org [mailto:owner-utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org] On Behalf Of Charlie Harak
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 12:42 PM
To: utilitynetwork@lists.nclc.org
Subject: RE: [NCLC UtilNet] Shut-off protection
I can't see why not.   Serious illness applies to anyone in the "household."   Unless the person in the hospital never intends to return home, he or she is a member of the "household."  Of course, the customer will still need to get a doctor's letter stating that the person in the hospital is seriously ill, and that letter should include the home address of the person in the hospital.
 

 

Charlie
